


AGENDA ITEM 3 — Enrollment Update

Karen Lykins, vice president for enroliment and communication, began her presentation by
sharing that fall 2024 total enrollment progression numbers are up from last year’s numbers.
She explained that with this progression, final census numbers should top last year’s numbers.
Next, Mrs. Lykins moved her focus to fall 2024 freshmen enrollment progression. These
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already attended (both up from last year).

Next Mrs. Lykins presented to the Board information about the Free Application for Federal
Student Aid (FAFSA), which is the form that students must complete to apply for federal aid,
grants, work study funds, and loans. She explained that there have been delays by the
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